












































 

 

 

24 September 2013 

 

Khaleed Essa Al Muhayzee 

Hamza Bin Abdul Mutalib Independent School 

Dear Mr. Khaleed: 

 

The College of Education sends you greetings and asks your permission to allow Mr. Mohamed 
Mohamed Issa, a student in the Master of Education in Special Education at Qatar University, to visit 
your school this semester for course work assignments. 

The purpose of such field experiences is to allow our students to see the ideas that they are learning in 
their courses in the reality of actual classrooms. As such, the opportunity you are providing is a critical 
part of their preparation. Mr. Mohamed will provide you with more details about the tasks to be 
accomplished and amount of time needed. 

Thank you in advance for you and your staff’s support in helping the Masters program in Special 
Education improve the lives of children with disabilities and their families in this country. If there are any 
questions, please be sure to contact me (clay.keller@qu.edu.qa; 4403 5228). 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Clayton E. Keller, Ph.D. 

Associate Professor and Coordinator of the Master of Education in Special Education 
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4 October. 2012 

 

Mrs. Ameena Al Sa'di 

Al Esraa Girls Independent Primary School  

Dear Ameena Al Sa'di: 

 

The College of Education sends you greetings and asks your permission to allow Susanna Valentina 
Mascarenhas, a student in the Master of Education in Special Education at Qatar University, to visit your 
school this semester for course work assignments. 

The purpose of such field experiences is to allow our students to see the ideas that they are learning in 
their courses in the reality of actual classrooms. As such, the opportunity you are providing is a critical 
part of their preparation. Susanna will provide you with more details about the tasks to be accomplished 
and amount of time needed. 

Thank you in advance for you and your staff’s support in helping the Masters program in Special 
Education improve the lives of children with disabilities and their families in this country. If there are any 
questions, please be sure to contact me (clay.keller@qu.edu.qa; 4403 5228). 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Clayton E. Keller, Ph.D. 

Associate Professor and Coordinator of the Master of Education in Special Education 
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4 October. 2012 

Ismaeel Shams 

Principal 

Abu Bakr Siddiq Independent School for Boys 

Dear Ismaeel Shams: 

 

The College of Education sends you greetings and asks your permission to allow Muhammad Salman 
Mohamed Khair, a student in the Master of Education in Special Education at Qatar University, to visit 
your school this semester for course work assignments. 

The purpose of such field experiences is to allow our students to see the ideas that they are learning in 
their courses in the reality of actual classrooms. As such, the opportunity you are providing is a critical 
part of their preparation. Salman will provide you with more details about the tasks to be accomplished 
and amount of time needed. 

Thank you in advance for you and your staff’s support in helping the Masters program in Special 
Education improve the lives of children with disabilities and their families in this country. If there are any 
questions, please be sure to contact me (clay.keller@qu.edu.qa; 4403 5228). 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Clayton E. Keller, Ph.D. 

Associate Professor and Coordinator of the Master of Education in Special Education 
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4 October. 2012 

 

Mrs. Sameera Alyammi 

Qatar Independent Primary School for Girls 

Dear Sameera Alyammi: 

 

The College of Education sends you greetings and asks your permission to allow Maha Elkahlout, a 
student in the Master of Education in Special Education at Qatar University, to visit your school this 
semester for course work assignments. 

The purpose of such field experiences is to allow our students to see the ideas that they are learning in 
their courses in the reality of actual classrooms. As such, the opportunity you are providing is a critical 
part of their preparation. Maha will provide you with more details about the tasks to be accomplished 
and amount of time needed. 

Thank you in advance for you and your staff’s support in helping the Masters program in Special 
Education improve the lives of children with disabilities and their families in this country. If there are any 
questions, please be sure to contact me (clay.keller@qu.edu.qa; 4403 5228). 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Clayton E. Keller, Ph.D. 

Associate Professor and Coordinator of the Master of Education in Special Education 
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24 November 2014 

 

Dr. Ralph Pruitt, Director 

Al Awsaj Academy 

 

Dear Dr. Pruitt: 

 

The College of Education sends you greetings and asks your permission to allow Mrs. Suzan Kamal 
Saeed Muglad, a student in the Master of Education in Special Education at Qatar University, to visit 
your school this semester for course work assignments for SPED 602 and SPED 603. 

The purpose of such field experiences is to allow our students to see the ideas that they are learning 
in their courses in the reality of actual classrooms. As such, the opportunity you are providing is a 
critical part of their preparation. Mrs. Suzan will provide you with more details about the tasks to be 
accomplished and amount of time needed. 

Thank you in advance for you and your staff’s support in helping the Master of Education in Special 
Education improve the lives of children with disabilities and their families in this country. If there are 
any questions, please be sure to contact me (clay.keller@qu.edu.qa; 4403 5228). 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Clayton E. Keller, Ph.D. 

Associate Professor and Coordinator of the Master of Education in Special Education 
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